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The PI Committee met with the CPC Committee at the Annual Conference in Racine 
on Sat. May 16. We had good discussion regarding current activity by PI and CPC 
chairs that were in attendance at that meeting. 

At today’s meeting we had representation from Districts 4/22, 27, 12, 13, 20, and 
25. The Area webmaster also joined us.  We had good discussion about the 
upcoming proposal regarding wheelchair accessibility at meetings. This brought up 
further discussion about meeting schedules, meeting places, and how all that 
information is kept current.  

District 20 has been working with the DUI courts in trying to reach out to the 
people coming through their doors  and how to connect them with AA.  They are 
also making connections with the local hospitals and UW campus. District 4/22 has 
been trying to work with the UW Milwaukee campus to make meeting information 
and meeting locations available to students. They are also looking into possible ways 
for AA to be represented at a Walk for Recovery event that will be held in their 
District.

Please remember to contact me if there are changes in your District meeting 
information. Also please check to see that your meetings are listed correctly on 
the Area Directory and with your local intergroup or central office.

There are lots of great things happening throughout Area 75 this summer.  Please 
make sure that you are checking the Area calendar and making announcements in 
your District.  
 
If your District has elected a new PI chair or if current contact info has changed 
recently,  please get the contact info to me as soon as possible. 
I appreciate the opportunity to be of service in Area 75.  If you would like me to 
visit your district or if I can be of help to your district, please let me know.

Grateful to be of service,
Jeanette S
Area 75 PI Chair


